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Domestic Violence Victims See Doctor More Often 

WEDNESDAY, Jan. 22 (HealthScoutNews) -- Women who are victims of physical or

sexual domestic violence visit their doctors more often than other women. 

That trend was pinpointed in a new study in the January issue of the

American Journal of Preventive Medicine. 

The researchers examined medical records from 1997 to 2002 of several groups

of adult female patients of Group Health Cooperative (GHC), an HMO in

Seattle.

One group included 62 women who were documented domestic violence victims

who visited a doctor for a physical examination or to treat an injury,

chronic pelvis pain or depression.

A second group included 2,000 women who saw a doctor for the same

complaints, but who were not documented victims of domestic abuse. The third

group included more than 6,000 women drawn from the general GHC patient

population.

The study found the domestic violence victims averaged more than 17 doctor

visits a year, compared to an average of 10 visits for the second group and

an average of six visits for the third group.

The study also found that 27 percent of the domestic violence victims had

more than 20 doctor visits a year.

Annual health-care costs were significantly higher for the women who were

victims of domestic violence. Their health-care costs averaged more than

$5,000 per year, compared to about $3,400 for those in the second group and

$2,400 for those in the third group.

--Robert Preidt 

http://www.healthcentral.com/news/NewsFullText.cfm?id=511237 
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